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We are planning to change the name of PCS Intel.  This really started back when we broke Sprint's plans for WiMax...
which was just months after we started PCS Intel.  PCS just doesn't fit in anymore, and only causes confusion (much like
when we broke Verizon news on Sprint PCS Info).




We know these changes cause headaches, and we don't take them lightly.  However, we do promise a seamless
transition to our new site. This means all your old links will work.  It means you won't have to lift a finger, and feeds will
keep being delivered.  This really will be a change in name only.




Of course, we will encourage you to update your links, but that is only to ease the transition on search engines.




So, what will the new name be?  Well, we don't know yet.  We have a poll running right now, so please let us know.  I
personally favor the more-complete Wireless Factor, but we can't decide... so please decide for us.
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